
An Introduction to the World of Code 

 The infinix club of our STME was successful in enlightening the young minds of NMIMS by 

hosting a crucial and interactive session for first- and second-year students. 

 

The session focussed on the domain of coding and other tech relevant skills. The presentation 

began with a spectacular demonstration of a drone which required coding for its functioning. The 

session was interactive and interesting as volunteers were called upon to perform simple programs 

and show their knowledge about coding.  The infinix club focuses at setting up building blocks of 

people who are interested in coding and want to pursue their skills into greater heights. It aims to 

setting up foundation stones that lasts for a longer time and are put into use in everyday problem 

solving. 

 



 

A DIY game made using simple codes was also showed during the session. The following 

presentation was based on the basics of coding for first time coders. The event ended in great 

enthusiasm and the students keenly wait for another session as this time they were given small 

projects to work on. Thus, keeping students occupied, the infinix club will soon be back with 

another amazing session.  

 

 

 


